
   Sherman County Fair 
     66147 Lone Rock Road 
     Moro, Oregon 97039 
                          

Commercial Booth Application for 2022 Sherman Co. Fair 
 
We invite you to have a booth at the Fair! The fair will open 
Wednesday afternoon August 24th.  Booths should be all set up if 

possible, on Tuesday 8/23/22, no later than 8/24/22 by 1:00 p.m. The booth 
space is a 10’X10’ space, the Fair Board will provide an 8’ table if needed. The 
booth space is $25.00 due with the completion of this form. 
 
 
 

CONTACT PERSON’S NAME 

PHONE 
MAILING ADDRESS 
CITY 
STATE & ZIP 
Type of items in booth >>> 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE FILL IN ALL INFO, SIGN, AND RETURN TO THE ADDRESS ABOVE WITH 
PAYMENT, before August 2nd, 2022. Checks should be made payable to Sherman 
Co. Fair.   If you need more that 10’ please e-mail your request to the address 
below for approval/space.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

APPLIC. SIGNATURE                         DATE                      RECEIVED BY S.C. FAIR, SEC.       DATE 
 

QUESTIONS E-Mail   shermanctyfair@hotmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


